
 City of  SantaClara 

                   

 Certificate of  Special 

Mayoral Recognition 
 

On behalf of the Santa Clara City Council, this certificate is presented to  

 

Freebird Development Company 
 

in honor of the grand opening of Monroe Commons in Santa Clara,  

providing 65 units of affordable housing for extremely low, very low, and low income households 

including apartments for households with intellectual or developmental disabilities 

 

 

on this 28th day of May 2024.  

 

 
 

 
 
LISA M. GILLMOR 
MAYOR 
CITY OF SANTA CLARA 

                          


